From: OIA

To:
Subject: Official Information request - Planned citizenship ceremony dates for 2025
Date: Monday, 13 January 2025 3:07:51 pm

Kia ora |||}

Thank you for your email regarding the citizenship ceremonies.

The tentative dates for the upcoming citizenship ceremonies hosted by the Selwyn District
Council are as follows:

29 January 2025
26 February 2025
26 March 2025
23 April 2025

Please note: The Department of Internal Affairs (DIA) will invite you to attend one of these
ceremonies. The Council is not responsible for inviting applicants to attend the ceremony but
only for hosting them.

These dates are subject to change based on the number of approved citizenship applications.
Please contact the DIA directly to confirm when you can attend the ceremony.

We only host the ceremony and are not involved in coordinating invitations.

For information regarding the availability of space, please contact the Department of Internal
Affairs directly. They will be able to provide you with details about the tentative dates
scheduled for your ceremony.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to write to us.

Kind regards,

LGOIMA Team
Selwyn District Council





